Tuscola Township
Parks and Recreation Commission

February 21, 2019

The February 21, 2019 meeting of the Tuscola Township Parks and recreation Commission was
called to order by Chair Gary Hicks, at 7:07 P.M. Members present were ,Gary Hicks, Justin
Reinert, Gerald Peterson, James Rodammer. Absent was Mark O’Conner.

The minutes of the October 18, "2018, and January 17, 2019 were passed out, and read. A
motion by Rodammer, seconded by Reinert to approved and placed on file motion carried by

all.
Guest: Tom Asperger

The 2019/2020 budget was discussed the only change to the “NEW PROJECTS” part of the
budget was the Diamon Work that was increased from $5000 to $8000. The Fence Repair that
was in the NEW PROJECTS Be moved to the Working Fund and put in with Maintenance.

Motion by Peterson and seconded by Hicks to leave all New Project items on the Budget list and
add the request for a Speed Sign. (ALL ITEMS IN THE NEW PROJECTS), are Safety ltems for the

people of the Township. ALL members were in favor.

Peterson was asked to contact the Road Commission and ask if the road commission would put
a “Play Ground ahead” sign on either side of the NEW play ground near the Township Hall for

safety of our kids.

Under WORKING FUNDS the commission would ask that the Reader board at large Pavilion be
replaced with a stronger one. The current one is broken.

Motion by Peterson, Seconded by Reinert to adjourn motion carried at 8:10 P.M.
Next Meeting, Thur. March 19, 2019.
Respectfully submitted by Secretary,

Jerry Peterson



